
January 7, 2019 

The Culbertson Town Council met at Townhall in regular session Monday. January 7, 2019, with the following 
present: Larry Crowder, W. Bruce Houle, Dave Solem, Mark Nelson, Tiffani Trangsrud, and Bob Jasper. Absent: 
Jaimee Green and Greg Hennessy-Town Attorney. Guests: Ken Forbregd, Ian Walker, Amber Fox, and Gene 
Marchwick. 

W. Bruce Houle made a motion to approve the agenda. Dave Solem seconded the motion. No objections. MOTION
CARRIED.

W. Bruce Houle made a motion to approve the December 3, 2018 Regular Meeting Minutes and the December 12,
2018 Workshop Meeting Minutes. Mark Nelson seconded the motion. No objections. MOTION CARRIED.

W. Bruce Houle made a motion to approve December Treasurer's Report, GJV's, Payroll JV 181200 and UB JV's, and

December Bills. Mark Nelson seconded the motion. No objections. MOTION CARRIED.

Theodore Roosevelt Expressway- No News 
Water Plant- Lease/Sale - No News 
Splash Pad and Bath House - No News 

Legion Park Access - No News 
Future Fish Pond - No News 
Speed Sign - No News 
Water Tank - Pittsburg Tanks will be in Culbertson around January 21, 2019 to begin demolition and reconstruction 
of the water tank. Bob Jasper has spoken with Dry Prairie to get the town switched over to the small tank. Once the 
Town is moved over to the small tank Bob will take a water sample to Williston to be tested before the water is 
distributed. 
TV Tower-_No News 

1006 

W. Bruce Houle made a motion to accept the two bids the town received on the surplus items attached to Resolution
469. Jason Bergstrom had a bid of $150 for the Model 1700-A Serial #565774-F Old Airport Truck. G&P Auto had a
bid of $510 for the 2001 Dodge½ Ton VIN JB7HF13YXIJ561049. The Town will keep the property that was not bid on.
Mark Nelson seconded the motion. No objections. MOTION CARRIED.

There were no sketch plans to be reviewed at this time. 

Dave Solem made a motion to have second reading of Resolution 471 at the Regular Meeting in February. The intent 
of this Resolution is to schedule regular council meetings on the second Monday of the month and to move the time 
to 5:30 p.m. W. Bruce Houle seconded the motion. No objections. MOTION CARRIED. 

W. Bruce Houle made a motion to send a letter our Legislature Representative. The letter is to express potential
concerns that would affect the Town if funds from HB 124 were no longer available to be distributed to local
governments. Mark Nelson seconded the motion. Town Clerk, Tiffani Trangsrud is to update council on changes that
could potentially happen. No objections. MOTION CARRIED.

Mayor Crowder is currently researching for the new fire hall project. He reached out to SDI Architects and Design to 
estimate a cost for preliminary drawings. The estimate he received is $10,000-$12,000, respectively. 
















































